
LMTC Minutes from Board Meeting 9/16/21 

Present:  Ernie, Greg, Denise, Lynne, Jake, Frank, Chet, Kathy, Jamie

Meeting commenced at 1pm.  Minutes were approved from 8/19/21.


Ernie (President) - Commended Chet and his crew on a job well done prepping 
and painting the club house.  We plan to re-coat roof of clubhouse next year.  
Court Tech may ship Sun Shade structures by late October.  We are still waiting 
on new water fountains.  The city repaired an irrigation leak and identified some 
turn-on/off valves for it.


Kathy Culver (Treasurer) gave the financial report.  She reported that the new 
windscreens are installed and paid for at $32,000. with a USTA grant of $5,000.


Lynne (Leagues) reported that more leagues have formed for the fall and court 
schedules are in.


Denise (Social) has been planning the club barbecue to honor Bob Beedle and 
his many years of service to LMTC for September 25.  A round robin will also 
take place.


Frank (Membership) reported that there were 10 new memberships for the 
month of August.  There are now 423 club memberships with over 600 players in 
all.


Jake filled in for the management and gave updates to the club maintenance.  
Court 6 needs some spigot repair work.  Jamie will paint benches at court side.  
New hoses are needed to wash courts which are scheduled to wash every two 
weeks.


Meeting concluded at 1:30pm.


Respectfully submitted,


Lynne Carry


Secretary
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